
Thor Beaver Colony newsletter 

September till December 2018 

On our first night back after the summer break we welcomed Ben Matthews and Max Williams.   We 

held a Log Chew were we split into 4 groups and discused what activities they would like to do.  The 

following week we talked to the Beavers about Road Safety and did a quiz. 

The Beavers have learnt how to look after their teeth.  We have had a Police Officer in to speak to  the 

Beavers about Stranger danger and showed them a short film. 

Another week we had a visit from the local Coastguard, they talked to the Beavers about Water safety 

and what they have to do to stay safe, during this the ‘Mudders’ were demonstrated these are used for 

mud rescue, other equipment was also demonstrated.  Near the end of the night they took the Beavers 

outside to have a look at their truck and trailer along with the equipement in it.  Some of the Beavers 

tried on various items of equipment.    

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



We have made Birdfeeders and talked about the importance of feeding the birds at different times of 

the year. 

Sue came to Invest Luke, Harley West, Ben Matthews and Max Williams.  We have said goodbye to 

Luca, Daniel, Harley Jones and Charlie as they moved on to Cubs for the next part of their Scouting 

adventure. 

After half term we had a Halloween party, the Beavers came in spooky fancy dress and played a 

variety of games; Duck apple, Dounuts on string, chocolate game are just a few.  We had a Pumkin 

and Fancy dress competition.  We also welcomed Sebastian and Max. 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

We have made Poppies and written prayers, these can be seen on the wall in the Scout hut.  We also 

attended the local Remembrance Parade and Service at St Bartholome’s church.   The Beavers have 

tried mini pioneering using Spaghetti and playdoh.  They have made Calanders and Owl baubles. 

The last 2 weeks before Christmas we took the Beavers Bouldering at the Climbing Hanger in 

Liverpool and Trampolining at Jumping Joseph’s in Neston. 

 

We have attended 3 District events, Gullivers World at the end of September, Christmas Craft day in 

November and the Christmas Carol Service and party at the beginning of December.  We attended 

Scouting around the World, in October at St Margarets School, Aigburth this was a county event and 

was held in  October.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

I would like to thank my leaders and parents for their help. 

 

Jayne Oliver – Beaver Scout Leader 

Rusty  

              

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 
 



 

           


